
SAVE THE DATE  

The Marin County Community Development Agency will hold two public workshops for the release of the 
C-SMART Public DRAFT Adaptation Report.  Please join us for a community meeting to learn about the C-
SMART Public DRAFT Adaptation Report, next steps, and get your questions answered.  

Visit MarinSLR.org to review the report, for more information and to sign up for emails about the 
project.  The public comment period begins Thursday, May 25th thru Friday, June 23rd.  Please submit your 
comments to Alex Westhoff at awesthoff@marincounty.org.  

Below is the flyer outlining the meeting dates and locations for your reference.  We look forward to seeing 
you there! 

While both workshops will cover West Marin, Point Reyes Station will focus on the Tomales Bay communities 
and Dillon Beach while Stinson Beach will focus on the Muir Beach, Bolinas, and Stinson Beach communities. 

  

  

 

 

https://www.marincounty.org/depts/cd/divisions/planning/csmart-sea-level-rise
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__links.govdelivery.com-3A80_track-3Ftype-3Dclick-26enid-3DZWFzPTEmbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTcwNDI0LjcyNjMzNjYxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE3MDQyNC43MjYzMzY2MSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE3NDA5MjgwJmVtYWlsaWQ9bWd1cmxleUBtYXJpbmNvdW50eS5vcmcmdXNlcmlkPW1ndXJsZXlAbWFyaW5jb3VudHkub3JnJmZsPSZleHRyYT1NdWx0aXZhcmlhdGVJZD0mJiY-3D-26-26-26100-26-26-26http-3A__www.marincounty.org_main_marin-2Dsea-2Dlevel-2Drise&d=DwMFAA&c=B8hLLxvpkjWR43jQzFdKiDTIWYeIS5FePbXUbD-Ywb4&r=PvJ-7gFoLnVNhMzL2R8lpZ2QrsMGYQQn1HOZTzxBtMs&m=1L76y2Ui4axwth1iPwQ_6QoGQY2l4H0L5f6Ipp3uz0s&s=YZvQzcvKBwWnjVFnTAR8riKb_4nBJikJkKXoxhuPDTc&e=
mailto:awesthoff@marincounty.org

